
 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

Improvements to Highway 17 from 0.2 km east of Mill Road (Terrace Bay) easterly for 17.1 km 
 

The Ministry of Transportation will be performing Grading, Drainage, Granular Base and Hot Mix 
Paving Work. The work will commence shortly and is expected to be completed this fall. 

 
The General Contractor is Pioneer Construction Inc. with Contract Administration being performed 

by PHA Engineering Ltd.  Throughout the construction period, occasional delays  
will be necessary to protect the safety of construction workers and the travelling public. 

 
PLEASE DRIVE WITH CAUTION  

AND OBEY ALL CONSTRUCTION SIGNS AND FLAGPERSONS 
 

Any questions or concerns regarding the work can be directed to: 
 

Bernard Prevost 
Contract Administrator 
PHA Engineering Ltd. 
Thunder Bay, Ontario    
Tel: 807-624-5630 
E-mail:   
bernieprevost@pha-engineering.com 

Kevin Williamson 
Project Manager 
Pioneer Construction Inc.  
Sault Ste Marie, Ontario    
Tel:  705-541-2250 
E-mail:   
kwilliamson@pioneerconstruction.ca 

    

 

 

 


